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DR. NORMAN LAMM Subject: BOOKS IN THE BEIT HAMIDRASH 

I noticed that it is difficult to find a Gemara while studying 
at the Beit Hamidrash. I remember from my own days, that it 
was not easy to get a whole Gemara for reference, but during 
my recent "return" to the Beth Hamidrash, it is even more 
difficult to locate any kind of Gemara, no matter in what 
condition. 

Can anything be done about this?


